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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 11:14 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: Food Scrap Recycling in Scarsdale

FYI. JM 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 11:13 AM 

To: Barbara Roth 

Subject: Re: Food Scrap Recycling in Scarsdale  

  

Dear Ms. Roth -- Thank you for your email. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark  

From: Barbara Roth <roth_barb@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 10:55 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Food Scrap Recycling in Scarsdale  

  
I would like to volunteer to be apart of the initial recycling program in Scarsdale. This is an area that is 
important to me and I would like to see Scarsdale adopt this practice in the future; not only for the 
environment, but also to teach our children about the importance of taking care of the environment in 
their future. 
 
My name and address are below: 
 
Barbara Roth 
18 Eton Road 
Scarsdale, NY 10583 
 
Thank you. 
Barbara 
 
  
 Barbara A. Roth   

 917-721-5157 

 www.linkedin.com/in/BarbaraARoth 


